
August 23, 2021 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

cc: Regional Administrator, NRC Region IV 

SUBJECT: Reply to a Notice of Violation 

Docket: 03-06415 
License: 42-08456-02 

Request to Withhold Information from Public Disclosure 
Pursuant to 10 CFR 2.390 

Century Inspection, Inc. ("Century") is submitting the enclosed reply to two Notices of Violation 
issued to Century by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ("NRC") by letter dated July 20, 
2021 (the "NOV Letter"). Because one such notice was designated by the NRC as a non-public 
Notice of Violation, and per the instructions in the NOV Letter, Century has marked its entire 
response as Security-Related Information not for public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 
2.3 90( d)(l ). 

In accordance with NRC regulations, Century is enclosing two versions of its reply. A 
confidential (non-redacted) copy of the reply and its attachments, not for public disclosure, is 
attached hereto as Exhibit A. A non-confidential (redacted) copy of the reply and its 
attachments, which may be disclosed to the public, is attached hereto as Exhibit B. As stated in 
the NOV Letter, the NRC has waived the affidavit requirements for designating this response for 
withholding. 

As a result of the foregoing, Century asks that the NRC grant this request and withhold the 
Security-Related Information from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390. 

If you have any questions or require additional information about this request, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Keenan W. Ritter 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Century Inspection, Inc. 



Exhibit A 


